
March 2025 
Hinckley Library 
Our regular programs for children have been gaining momentum. For this month’s LEGO club we had 
6 attendees, who were happy to proudly display their creations on top of our bookshelves. 
Storytime has had lots of repeat customers since switching the time to 11:45. We have outgrown the 
children’s space in the library and are now reading and dancing in the community room attached to 
city hall. 
This March and April we have a fun display of books and movies, asking patrons to vote for whether 
they liked the book or the film adaptation best.  

 
Stats: 
Reference Questions Answered: 348 
Door Count: 680 people visited the library 
Looking Ahead: 
April 1st we are hosting our first Friends of the Hinckley Library meeting. We are forming this friends 
group to help fundraise and advocate for the library. Meetings will be held on the first Tuesday of 
every month at 6pm. 
We were awarded grant money ($1,160) to purchase new computer chairs and make updates to our 
computer lab. In the next month, we will be purchasing a cord organization system as well as some 
high quality, durable office chairs. Thank you to Catholic Charities of Minnesota! 
April is the start of our 4th annual Spring for Libraries fundraiser. This year we are asking for monetary 
donations for children’s toys for our play area as well as for programs. Stop in during the month of 
April to make your contribution! 
 
 

 
 


